
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

To Know Christ  
and to Make Him Known 

 
Sunday, September 19, 2021 

9:00am & 10:45am 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE       Glory, Glory                                                Worship Team,                    

                                                  Brianna Marsh and Hudson Marsh, Leaders 

                                            

ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Nicholas Black, Director of Shepherding  

 

KidsLife UPDATE             Amy Lewis, Director of Children’s Ministry 

                                                                              

CALL TO WORSHIP Colossians 1:15-20                                      Nicholas Black  

       

SONGS        Build My Life 

   You Are Good 

       

COMMISSIONING BEN THOMPSON                                        Mark Moser, Pastor 

 

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                              Mark Moser   

         

SERMON                                               Alden Groves, Outreach Coordinator 

  Setting the Table 

  Acts 2:36-47 

  

SONGS         O For a Thousand Tongues to Sing 

 Better Word 

 O Praise the Name (Anástasis) 

  

BENEDICTION 

 

You are a chosen people, a royal priesthood, 

a holy nation, God’s special possession, 

that you may declare the praises of him 

who called you out of darkness into his wonderful light. 

      ~1 Peter 2:9  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 

Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-4:00pm 

CONTACT US 

Church Office - 215-576-0892 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 25, moser@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 13, nblack@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 23, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Children’s Ministry - Amy Lewis, ext. 16, alewis@newlifeglenside.com 

Coordinator of Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 

bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 

Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 42, agroves@newlifeglenside.com 

Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Fogg, cfogg@newlifeglenside.com 

Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, pkratz@newlifeglenside.com 

Deacon Coordinator - deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Church Administrator - Greg Raysor, graysor@newlifeglenside.com 

Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 10, receptionist@newlifeglenside.com 

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS 
 

 Deacons’ Cell Phone:  If you have or know of a need, please call our deacon on 

staff at 267-528-8637. 

 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: at 6:00pm 

for the community; Thurs.: at 1:00pm for seniors 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           

 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed, please contact September coordinator 

Carolyn Ritter at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

 New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 

 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Greg Raysor 

at graysor@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org—two locations: 

 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  

 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 Pastors’ Blog:  https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/, or www.newlifeglenside.com 

and select BLOG under the RESOURCES tab. 

 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain 

to pray for others, contact Linda Woods. 

 PERPETUAL FOOD DRIVE:  Current need: boxed pastas other than spaghetti 

 Place your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room or in 

the designated basket in the lower lobby.  Thank you! 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool
https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/
http://www.newlifeglenside.com/


COMING EVENTS 

WORTH IT PROGRAM 

New Life Glenside and New Life Dresher are helping the Worth It program to 

provide counseling and life skills classes to women who have been trafficked 

domestically here in eastern Pennsylvania.  Unfortunately, the course 

scheduled to begin this week has been postponed.  We hope to be able to 

reschedule it in the near future.  Stay tuned for an update coming soon. 

 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY—Begins this week! (9/22, 9/23, 9/24, 9/26) 

Words of Encouragement and Hope:  

A Study of Paul’s Letters to the Thessalonians and the Ephesians. 

Women, please join us!  Several meeting options are available: 

 Wednesday mornings, 9:30-11:15am (in person and Zoom) 

 Wednesday evenings, 7-8:30pm (in person and Zoom) 

 Thursday mornings, 6-7:30am (Zoom) 

 Friday mornings, 6-7:30am (Zoom) 

 Sunday mornings, 8:45-10:15am (Zoom) 

 Sunday mornings, 9-10:30am (in person) 

Childcare is offered on Wednesday mornings.  Register by calling the church 

office, 215-576-0892, OR online at www.newlifeglenside.com (“Grow” tab - 

WBS - Resources).  If you have any questions, please contact Diane Marsh at 

nlgwbs@gmail.com. 

 

KidsClubs COMING SOON—Starts Wednesday, September 29 

1st through 5th graders, save your Wednesday nights!  Join your friends at  

KidsClubs!  Come for fun and fellowship, and grow in your faith!  New this 

year—we will be offering themed workshops on things like sports, baking, 

science, art, and more!  Adults, we need volunteers to help run these 

workshops.  If you have an idea or a talent and want to help kids learn and 

have fun together, please reach out to Amy Lewis a.s.a.p.  

alewis@newlifeglenside.com 

 

ABINGTON LIFE CHAIN—Sunday, October 3, 2-3pm 

The Abington Life Chain will be held on Old York Road between Keith and 

Horace Roads.  We will stand on the sidewalk on both sides of the road and 

pray silently for the unborn.  At 3:00pm, we will gather for five minutes of 

corporate prayer.  Signs will be provided.  This is an opportunity for the 

Christian community to come together on behalf of the most vulnerable 

among us.  Please join us.  Questions?  Contact Jill Page. 

 

 

REMEMBERING OUR LOVED ONES—Sunday, October 3, 7pm 

Memorial Service here at New Life 

Join with others who have lost a loved one and remember, grieve, celebrate, 

and find God’s grace and comfort together.  Please r.s.v.p. to Nicholas Black at 

nblack@newlifeglenside.com if you plan to attend.  You are invited to bring a 

photo of your loved one to the service.  See today’s bulletin insert for more info. 

 

FALL CHURCH PICNIC—Sunday, October 10, 1-5pm 

Join us after church at the Fort Washington State Park, Flourtown Pavilion. 

Want to help with the planning?  Contact Greg Raysor at 

graysor@newlifeglenside.com. 

 

TAKE 5 CLASS— Sundays, October 17, 24, 31, Nov. 7, & 14 at 9am 

Get to Know New Life Church:  Membership Orientation Classes 

Join us to learn more about New Life.  You don’t need to be at the point of 

joining the church to come to the class (though that would be great). An 

interest in finding out who we are and what we’re about is enough reason to 

come.  Nicholas Black, Director of Shepherding and others will lead the class 

on successive Sundays.  Questions/interest?  Send an email to Nicholas at 

nblack@newlifeglenside.com.  See today’s bulletin insert for details and to 

sign up. 

 

LADIES’ NIGHT OUT AT NEW LIFE—Friday, October 22, 7-9pm 

Women, could you use a relaxed evening of fellowship with other women from 

our church?  Would you like to get reacquainted (or newly acquainted)?  

Here’s your opportunity.  Come, sip some coffee or tea with us and get to 

know one another again.  Some simple guided activities will supplement our 

conversations and help “break the ice” of that too-long Covid-induced 

isolation.  Entrance fee: one dozen of your favorite cookies (homemade or 

store bought).  “Let us not forsake meeting together.”  Hope to see you there.  

Questions?  Contact Elizabeth Hillig. 

 

HELP NEEDED 
WOMEN’S BIBLESTUDY CHILDCARE 

Our Wednesday morning Women’s Bible Study is in need of people to 

care for preschoolers.  We need one person to supervise the program, then a 

leader and helper for each room (infants, 2-3 year olds, 4-5 year olds).  All 

materials are provided.  Would you be willing to serve in one of these 

classrooms this fall or spring?  Perhaps you would like to team up with 

someone and work together?  Please contact Diane Marsh at 

nlgwbs@gmail.com.  A stipend will be paid for your help. 


